
 
 
117 Gulick St., Blossburg, PA 16912 (800) 248-1027   Fax (570) 241-0100 
 

 

May 1, 2025 

 

To Our Valued Ward Distributors: 

Due to cost increases derived from tariffs and increasing material costs, Ward Manufacturing 
will be implementing price increases on the below products effective May 19, 2025. 

   Product            Increase               Price Sheet 

 Domestic Brass Nipples                    20%    620525 
 Domestic Welded Nipples                      3%    600525 
 International Fittings            5%    100525 
 International Nipples            5%    150525 
 International Brass Nipples         40%    160525      
 International Couplings         30%    110525 

 
These new list price sheets will be available in the very near future on our website 
www.wardmfg.com. 
 
Please contact your local Ward Mfg. sales representative with any questions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jess Albaugh 
Vice-President Mechanical Sales 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


